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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
	99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110
July 26, 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager. 


Title:  CoverAll Classic Termination Date Reminder:
				“Farewell CoverAll Classic”

ATTENTION: As has been communicated in the past, CoverAll Classic will not be available for processing any new or renewal business after July 31, 2017 for Commercial Package Policy, Commercial Auto, Massachusetts Commercial Auto, or Umbrella business.  Please note:
· Any new or renewal transactions started in the CoverAll Classic system after 7/31/2017 will be purged – this will require the re-entry of the information into the NexGen system.
· Use of CoverAll Classic will be limited to in-force account maintenance (endorsements, cancellations). 
We recognize that ‘old habits die hard.’  Accordingly, we will monitor CoverAll Classic activity and, where needed, your Program Manager will contact you immediately if we see any inadvertent unauthorized activity – to determine why, and assist with having the item entered into NexGen, thus minimizing duplicate work on the part of your staff.  Please make certain all fully understand the above.    AIG Programs has invested heavily in Coverall NexGen and we are extremely pleased with the positive feedback we’ve received of late.  Going forward, we will continue to work with you and your staff to enhance the NexGen user experience to make it a ‘best in class’ operating platform.  Please continue to provide us with your suggested improvements. 
This is a very exciting time for us – and the culmination of a carefully planned transition plan.  Most importantly:  no system transition is ever easy.  Thank you for your patience along the way.  Welcome all to our new platform:  CoverAll NexGen 
Please note that additional NexGen training, including coverage specific training videos are available on the NexGen dashboard under the Library tab located top right on your NexGen screen.
 








If you have any questions regarding the requirements outlined within this Bulletin, please direct them to your AIG Programs Manager for assistance.  Thank you.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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